
Join us at Madison HS for Portland Public Schools’ Visioning 
initiative and be a big part of this critical work. We will 
have a variety of ways for you to give us your ideas, perspectives and 
points of view about what YOU think the future of education in Portland 
should look like—you can spend 30 minutes or the entire afternoon with us.

If you are a PPS student, family member, educator, administrator or 
community member, please join us. Your voice, your insight, 
your dreams are critical to making our Vision one that serves all 
students and all schools in all the best ways. 

This will be a fun, interactive event. Refreshments, snacks, child care and 
interpreters will be provided.

We want to hear from you—yes, YOU!

Saturday, January 26th  
1:00–5:00 p.m.

Madison High School • 2735 NE 82nd Ave • Portland, OR 97220

Can't make it to Madison? Scan below or 
go to www.pps.net to take our four-question 

Visioning survey. 

http://www.pps.net

